
 
 
 

Sue Morrow Elementary School 
School Organizational Team Minutes 

January 11, 2019 
7:30 am 

 
 
 
The following members were present:  Melissa Galbraith, Nathan Conrad, and Melisse Ports. 
 
Mr. Conrad asked Ms. Vasquez if she knew anything about the District reorganization.  We do 
not have that information at the school level at this time. 
 
The ELL Audit had to be rescheduled because of the fifth grade PALI trip.  Everyone needs to 
be here for the Audit, so another date will be picked in February. 
 
All the IPads and IPad carts have arrived. 
 
The City of Henderson grant information was released on January 8, 2019. The school will be 
applying for the grant again this year.   
 
There is no information as of this date as to Title I funding.  Dr. Jara has not released the 
information yet.  Once the information is released to the schools, it will be shared with the 
Committee. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 a.m. 
 
The next meeting will be held on February 1, 2019 at 7:30 am. 
 
 

 


